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Having gone to Northern Michigan University for the past four years and now quickly approaching graduation, I am quite familiar with many class rooms and lecture halls on campus.  One thing that has always surprised and disappointed me is the amount of plastic bottles in the trash cans.  Not only do many students throw away juice and water bottles, but they even throw away returnable pop bottles!  Now that is just throwing money away!  I am very conscious to bring my recyclable containers home to recycle, but I think by providing containers in class we could prevent many plastics from reaching the landfills. NMU would most likely save money by recycling more of the bottles and paper and keeping them out of the trash, as more trash equals more money.  



My idea to make NMU a greener campus is to place recyclable bins or containers in class rooms. This would give the students the opportunity to recycle their beverage containers rather than toss them in the trash.  My vision would be to have a container for both plastic and paper in every classroom, but budgets many not permit both. 
With a program that helps NMU become greener, and save money, we can’t go wrong!

